
I strongly oppose HB1222 for the following reasons: 

HB1222 is a pro-criminal, anti-public safety bill that prioritizes shielding violent 

offenders over protecting Maryland communities.  

By terminating existing immigration enforcement agreements (such as 287(g)) 

by July 1, 2025, HB1222 ensures that local law enforcement cannot cooperate 

with ICE to remove violent criminals from our streets. 

This creates a safe haven for repeat offenders, gang members, and other 

dangerous individuals.  

Please vote NO on HB1222. 

 

Nancy 

Howard County 

 


